
BREAKING: Columbine High School on 'LOCKDOWN' after incident – police on scene
Published on Cuba Si (http://www.cubasi.cu)

   

      BREAKING: Columbine High School on 'LOCKDOWN' after incident – police on scene  

    13/12/2018   

 

  

School officials in Jefferson County say several schools are on lockdown because
of a suspicious person.

This means students have to remain inside the school.

Its Twitter account said: “All schools in Columbine, Chatfield, & Dakota Ridge
areas have been placed in lockout due to a suspicious person in the Columbine
area.

“Will update when we have more. Lockout means students remain inside;
entry/exit are restricted.”
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